
              I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our students, parents, coaches, and sponsors 

for all of their support and encouragement during the winter season.  Without the cooperation of every-

one involved we would not have successful programs at the school.  Congratulations to all of our students, 

coaches, and sponsors who took the time and effort to be a part of any activity this winter.  It is hard to 

believe but the winter season is almost over and the spring/track season is right around the corner.  

               As the weather continues to be an issue in the next few months 

Allen Consolidated schools will continue to use local television stations 

and the ADT Tyco Alert calling system as the main sources to report 

school information relating to late starts or cancelations.  Decisions 

about a possible late start or no school will be made as soon as possible 

the morning of the inclement weather.  As soon as the decision is made 

information will be posted to the local television stations and an ADT 

Tyco Alert call will be made.   

Michael Pattee, Superintendent  

The EAGLE Newsletter 

SUPERINTENDENT’S CORNER 

  

Information regarding school delays and closing can be found on all Sioux City TV and 

radio stations.  There are many factors to consider before making the decision to cancel 

classes, to start late, or to dismiss early.  First and foremost, is the safety of the students, 

faculty, parents, and staff.  Such a decision is not taken lightly. 

 

 We will be communicating with other area schools and hopefully will make a decision as to a 

weather related    two-hour late start or closing as soon as possible. Occasionally a decision can be made 

either for a two-hour late start or a closing the night before.  In the case of severe weather please check 

the 10:00 pm Sioux City news for up-to-date late start and closing information.  Weather-related dismis-

sals can also be found by going to the school website at www.allenschools.org and clicking on the 

Siouxland Matters Weather Closings and Delays button, the KMEG 14 & Fox 44 School Closings button, 

or the KTIV Winter Delays and Closings buttons on the right side section of the front page.   

     The school will be continuing to use the ADT program where each family will be called 

about delays and closings, as well as continuing to use the push notifications from the              

Allen Consolidated App that can be found on the Google Play Store or the iTunes Store.        

 **make sure to allow push notifications when installing the app** 

 Occasionally it may be necessary because of bad weather to have an early out.  If this is the case 

every effort will be made to publicize the early out and contact parents.  We do not want to have students 

home alone without prior parent approval.   
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• W-A Girls BB L&C Semi-

Finals - Feb 1  

• HS Boys BB L&C Semi-Finals 

- Feb 2 

• HS Boys BB vs Bloomfield - 

Parent’s Night - Feb 7  

• W-A District Wrestling           - 

Feb 8 - 9  

• Winter Dance - gr 7 - 12             

- Feb 9 

• W-A Girls BB Sub Districts  - 

Feb 11 - 12 

• UNL Power of Red Visit          - 

Feb 13 

• Dixon County Spelling Bee in 

Allen - Feb 13 

• W-A State Wrestling                      

- Feb 14 - 16 

• WSC Honor Choir - Feb 15 

• NATIONAL FFA WEEK                   

- Feb 17 - 23  

• HS Boys BB Sub Districts      - 

Feb 18 - 19 

• L & C Conference Art           @ 

WSC - Feb 18 - 22 

• Farmers Breakfast                @ 

Firehall - Feb 21 

• Early Out - 1:50 PM                  - 

Feb 21 

• Parent - Teacher Conferences 

- 3pm - 7pm                          - Feb 

21 

• NO SCHOOL - Feb 22 

• The Amadeus Experience         

@ Sioux City Orpheum 

(tentative)  - Feb 23 

• Pop’s Concert & Fundraiser    

- Feb 25 

• FFA CED @ NECC - Feb 27 

Early Out - 1:50 pm             

- February 21 -  

 NO SCHOOL                      

- February 22 -  

Kindergarten Class                               

~100th day of school ~ 



Be a Volunteer!     
 

 Becoming a school volunteer can be one of the most rewarding experiences in life. Sharing a special   talent, reading a book to 
a student, assisting the school librarian, helping to put up an interesting bulletin board for the classroom teacher, or helping 

chaperone on a field trip are all ways that one can serve as a school volunteer.  Volunteers are made up of parents, grandpar-
ents, business people, retirees, high school students, and other community members. They can volunteer on a regular basis or 

on special occasions. If you would like to volunteer please call the school at  (402) 635-2484.  

 

 
Non-Discrimination 

Policy 

It is the policy of the 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools not to discrimi-

nate on the basis of sex, 

handicap, age, race,  

religion, marital status, 

or national or ethnic 

origin in its educational 

programs, administered 

programs, and all the 

related publications. 

It is the policy of the 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools not to discrimi-

nate on the basis of  sex 

in its educational          

programs, activities, or 

employment  policies as 

required by Title IX of 

the Educational                 

Amendments.   

Inquiries regarding  

compliance with Title IX 

may be directed to: 

 Mr. Pattee,                         

Superintendent,                                                                 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools,                                

(402) 635-2484,                

or to: 

Director of the Office of 

Civil Rights, Department 

of Education,                   

Washington D.C. 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 
 It is difficult to believe that we are more than halfway through the 2018-19 school year!  We had a fantas-

tic first semester, and I am so proud of our students, staff, and community.  I would like to specifically congratulate 

the senior class and encourage them to continue to work hard this semester—their very last semester here at AHS!  

I love the following quote by Sam Levenson: “Don’t watch the clock.  Do what it does.  Keep going.”   Treasure 

your time, celebrate your memories, and make the most of your last semester! 

 We are also in the middle of our busy winter activity schedule, and our students and coaches are working 

hard and appreciate your support!  We are proud of the positive way in which they represent our district both on 

and off “the court”, whatever that court may look like.  I would like to recognize some students who are very de-

serving of congratulations:  

 

Lewis and Clark Conference Principal’s Award for 2018-19 (*denotes repeat winners):   

Seniors:  *Katie Bathke, *Summer Jackson, and *Cassidy Thomas  

Juniors:  Jacob Anderson, Brogan Jones, Alyssia Strivens, and Ally Twohig 

In order to be selected for this award, students must have a cumulative GPA of 3.5 or higher, and must be 

involved in a conference activity.  Great job, students! 

 

 Finally, I would like to remind parents of the importance of dressing students properly at this time of year.  

Not surprisingly, we are being presented a variety of weather conditions this winter.  From single digits and subzero 

wind chills, to temperatures in the forties with rain and fog, it can be interesting to look out the window each morn-

ing!  Regardless of what Mother Nature hands us, it is essential to make sure students have proper winter gear in 

order to be prepared and protected.      --Lana Oswald, 7-12 Principal      
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Family Educational 

Rights and Privacy Act 

(FERPA)  

Annual notice provided 

to parents/guardians 

and eligible students of 

their rights to inspect 

and review educational 

records, amend educa-

tion records, consent to 

disclose personally  

identifiable information 

in education records and 

file a complaint with the 

U.S. Department of  

Education. 

Allen Consolidated Schools  Improves Student Safety with TIPS 

Just a reminder:  the TIPS reporting link is on the school website and can be used to allow the anonymous 

reporting of bullying, weapons, abuse, vandalism, suicide risks and other concerning behaviors that may 

have a negative effect on the school’s learning environment.  TIPS can also be used to report acts of kind-

ness or other make positive comments in something  called a Hero report.  

How it works: if you are worried about friends, students or others, or if you witness concerning behaviors, simply go to the 

Allen School website (www.allenschools.org) and click on the TIPS REPORT  INCIDENT button. Select the appropriate inci-

dent type, share the necessary details and then SUBMIT.  

Once an incident report is made, the principal and designated staff members are immediately notified via email and can secure-

ly review the report details to begin coordinating an appropriate assessment and response. TIPS provides all team members 

with the right tools to track and document the actions taken, see related reports, set automated reminders, review past reports, 

check school policy, and connect the  right dots so no students or incidents are overlooked.   Please keep in mind that due to 

confidentiality issues, it may not be possible for reporters to be informed on how their report was handled and/or how 

the situation was resolved.   

Thank you for helping to keep our students safe! 

 

On, January 24, 2019, ten junior high students from Allen Consolidated 

Schools had the opportunity to compete in the first annual Middle School       

Regional Math Competition held in South Sioux at the Northeast Community 

College and Wayne State College satellite campus.   

The 7th and 8th grade students first participated in a forty-question test,          

followed by a Team Jeopardy qualifying round, and then a Final Team               

Jeopardy round reserved for the top performing teams. 

 

 The Allen 8th grade team qualified for the Final Team                

Jeopardy round  and ended up tying for 3rd place. 

Back Row: Caidan Gregg, Skyler Hammerstrom, Sarah 

Papke, Brody Floyd, and Joey Waldo 
 

Front Row: Michael Dickens, Andrew Hogue, Landon 

Monteith, Seamus O’Keefe, and Brianna Green 



 

 

 

Pennies for Patients 

Allen Consolidated Schools will be participating in the Pennies for Patients program. This will take place 

from Feb. 5 – Feb. 22.  All Pre-K through 12th grade students and parents are encouraged to take part in 

this important program. This program’s purpose is to raise funds for children fighting blood cancers.  

Please watch for an informational letter that will be sent home with your student. In addition, each class-

room will have a box for donations. The program accepts dollars, checks, and change! The Pre-K – 6th 

grade classes and 7 - 12 grade classes will be competing against one another to raise the most money. The 

winning class from Pre-K - 6th grade and 7 - 12th grade will receive a pizza party. 

Mrs. Kneifl will spend guidance class time discussing and informing students about Leukemia and other 

blood cancers that affect children. If you have any questions please feel free to call Mrs. Kneifl at (402) 

635-2484 or email at dkneifl@allenschools.org.   Thank you in advance for your support. 

Desiree Kneifl,  K-12 School Counselor 3 

February                          

~ “To Do” List ~ 

  COUNSELOR’S OFFICE 

 

Some important test 
dates to remember : 

*ACT for                              
Juniors & Seniors: 

•April 13, 2019                           

-  register by Mar 8 

•June 9, 2019                        
-  register by May 3 

•July 13, 2019                        
-  register by Jun 14 

 

To sign up for the ACT 

visit www.actstudent.org 

 

Seniors 

∗ If you haven’t al-
ready, submit the 
FAFSA. 

∗ Expect financial aid 
award notifications 
from the colleges you 
listed on your FAF-
SA. 

∗ Apply for scholar-
ships.  

Juniors 

∗ Start preparing for 
the ACT. 

∗ Register by February 
8th for the March 
9th SAT. 

∗ Register by March 8 
for the April 13 
ACT. 

For free help with 

college planning,               

contact                                      

EducationQuest                         

Foundation: 

Omaha:                                       

402-391-4033                                

888-357-6300 

Lincoln:                                         

402-475-5222                             

800-303-3745 

Kearney:                                     

308-234-6310                             

800-666-3721                                     

Scottsbluff:                                  

800.300.3745                

ext. 6654 

Seniors . . . where are you in the FAFSA process? 

Getting financial aid for college involves more than xompleting and submitting the Free Application for Federal 

Student AID (FAFSA).  Make sure you get through each step of the process so that you don’t miss out on money for 

college. 

Did you complete and submit a 2019-20 FAFSA? If you haven’t, complete the form at FAFSA.gov using 2017 

income tax data.  Before you start, you and a parent must each get a FSA ID at faid.ed.gov.  You’ll need the FSA IDs 

to access and sign your FAFSA. 

If you DID submit a FAFSA, here is what happens next: 

♦ Expect a Student Aid Report (SAR) via an email link.  The SAR acknowledges that your FAFSA was 

received and lets you know if you need to take further action before the form can be processed.  

♦ You might receive a “verification” notification.  The college(s) you listed on your FAFSA may contact 

you requesting documents to verify information you included on your FAFSA.  You must provide 

those documents before your financial aid can be processes. 

♦ Watch for an award letter from the college(s) you listed on your FAFSA.  This will detail the types and 

amounts of financial aid they are offering you.  You must have been accepted for admission before the 

college will send you an award letter. 

It is critical that you watch your email and/or student portal carefully to ensure you don’t miss important infor-

mation about admission and financial aid.   

What you need to know about scholarships!  

Most scholarships are based on academics, but others are based on community service, school involvement, or tal-

ent.  Some are based on financial need as determined by the results of your FAFSA.  

Here’s where you can find scholarships: 

♦ ScholarhipQuest at EducationQuest.org houses over 2,000 Nebraska based scholarships.  After you 

create your profile, you’ll be matched with scholarships that fit your criteria.   

♦ Your school counselor’s office.  Visit regularly to check on local and national awards. 

♦ The college you plan to attend.  Contact the school for a list of scholarships they provide and applica-

tion procedures. 

♦ National search sites such as College Board, Peterson’s and Chegg. 

♦ Other resources could include your coach, clubs and organizations, an your parents’ employers and 

civic organizations.  

Nebraska students in grades 9-12 are encouraged to follow EducationQuest on Facebook, 

Twitter, and Instagram for a chance to win a $500 Scholarship! 

Each time EducationQuest reaches specific follower milestones on our social pages, we’ll invite current 

and new followers to enter into a drawing for a $500 scholarship! 



 

 

FFA breakfast                          

February, 21st                         

at the Allen Fire Hall  

7:00 A.M. - 10:00 A.M.  

The public is welcome to come and join 

the FFA for breakfast.  
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2019 SENIOR          

PICTURES 

The school needs two              
colored glossy billfold size 
portraits or a digital photo 
copy of each senior ASAP! 

 

   

   The Allen - Wakefield FFA Chapter sent 9 students to compete at the recently 

held district livestock judging contest at Northeast Community College in            

Norfolk, NE, along with an additional 473 students from other schools.  

The Junior team (Cole Woodward, Kaleb Kumm, Cheyenne Keil, Makaya 

Johnson) placed 13th overall, while the Senior team (Jacob Anderson, Isaac 

Verzani, Cassidy Thomas, Alyssa Boese, Bethany Kneifl) placed 5th overall.  

Bethany Kneifl was Allen – Wakefield’s top individual, placing 3rd overall            

in the Senior division, while Alyssa Boese placed 12th overall in the Senior 

division. 

 

 

Nebraska FFA is dedicated to making a positive difference in the lives of           

students by developing their potential  for premier leadership, personal 

growth and career success through agricultural education. 

The Floyd Gleason Unit #131 of the American Legion Auxiliary                                              

is asking for your  students help to send care packages to the American Troops                    

that are overseas and love to receive gifts from back home.    

 

Along with care package items, we are asking if you could send a short letter addressed to a            

Military member.  Some other ideas could be to make a homemade card, Valentines, St. Patrick or 

thank you card or letter.  These items would help to lift the spirits of our men and women who are 

away from home.   

Items will be collected from February 1st until March 8th by grades Pre K through Sixth.   

After the month of collecting, we the Ladies Auxiliary, will have an ice cream feed for all classes that participated.       

Check on the school website for more details about suggested donations.  www.allenschools.org 

   Thank you!!   

The Allen Consolidated Schools will be hosting                     

Kindergarten Roundup on                                                       

Friday, April  5, 2019                                                    

beginning at 9:00 a.m. 

If you have a child that will be 5 years old before July 31st and have not enrolled or 

need to request option paperwork please contact the school at (402) 635-2484 

You will need a copy of their birth certificate,                                                                   

immunization record and social security card. 

Prospective Kindergarteners for 2019-2020 are:        

Landri Anderson, Maxsen Ankeny, Bryson Eisenhaur,                                  

Paisllie Erwin, Luke Garrad, Skyler Gustman, Joseph Kinzey,                                

Paxton Peterson, and Oakley Vanderstreek 

Do you have a child who will be                                            

4-years-old by July 31, 2019?                   

 If you do, it is time to start thinking about Preschool.    

The 2019/20 school year will be our eighth year                     

of preschool in Allen. 

Although it seems like all play, preschool also offers 

certain benefits to children to experience. These                  

experiences include helping to boost cognitive and            

motor development, enhancing social skills, and                

increasing independence. A preschool education helps 

build a foundation of learning that will follow your          

child into his/her school years.  

If you would like to enroll your child in preschool for       

the 2019/20 school year, please call the school                          

for information.  (402) 635-2484 

 

Prospective Preschoolers for 2019-20 are:                         

Kenyah Biederman, Shawn Eisenhaur,           

Archer Gensler, Weston Gotch, Kal-El Hergott, 

Cassidy Oswald, Luke Ridenour, Duke Sachau, 

Joleen Sullivan, and Jason Warner 

Left Back: Mr. Batenhorst, Bethany Kneifl,   

Isaac Verzani, Cole Woodward, Jacob Anderson, 

Kaleb Kumm 

 Left Front: Makaya Johnson, Alyssa Boese,  

Cassidy Thomas, Cheyenne Keil 



SPECIAL 

EDUCATION 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools ensures 

that a free appro-

priate public edu-

cation is available 

to all children with 

disabilities from 

birth through the 

high school year in 

which the student 

reaches 21 years of 

age, including 

children who have 

been suspended or 

expelled from 

school. 

HANDICAPPED             

CHILDREN’S  

ACT 

Allen Consolidated 

Schools requests 

your help in locat-

ing  handicapped 

children.  The 

school implements 

the Federal Handi-

capped Children’s 

Act  (PL 94-142) 

and                         

Nebraska Statute 

which guarantees 

a free appropriate 

education pro-

gram for all chil-

dren between 

birth and 21 years 

of age.   

If you have stu-

dents or know of 

any young  person 

who meets criteria 

please contact the 

Superintendent's 

Office.                       
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Senior, Kyle Smith of Allen High School, was  chosen as one of 48 senior eight man 

football players state wide, to participate in the Sertoma Nebraska 8 man football all 

star game in June at Hastings College.   24 senior players were chosen from the  eastern 

half of the state, from seniors that were nominated and considered.  

Kyle's parents are Kevin and Kathy Smith of Allen.      

The game will be held on Saturday, June 15, 2019 at the Hastings  

College Football Complex.  Congratulations !!!   

Lewis and Clark Conference Wrestling Finals  

The Lewis & Clark Conference wrestling tournament was held on Thursday, January 17, 2019 at                  

Randolph.  Two Allen students who wrestle with the Wakefield-Allen Trojan program, earned the following: 

 

Isaac Verzani - 1st place - 152 lb. weight class 

 

Wyatt Verzani - 3rd place - 138 lb. weight class 

 

Congrats to                 

Katie Bathke &            

Ashley Kraemer!    

     

They attended the      

Wisner Practice Speech 

meet on Saturday,      

Jan. 12, 2019 where 

Katie earned 1st in  

Persuasive Speaking 

and Ashley 3rd in         

Humorous Prose.  L to R:  Ashley Kraemer, Katie Bathke 

The 2018-19 annual will be for sale starting 

January 14 and running through February 14. 

Cost of this year’s annual will be $30 with a 

name and $25 without a name.  

 

You can purchase your annual by calling the 

school at 635-2484 or by contacting an           

annual staff member:   

 

Alyssa Boese, Alli Jackson, Summer Jackson, 

Brogan Jones, Ashley Kraemer, Diana Rivera 

and Alyssia Strivens. 

Kyle Smith and                 

Brogan Jones                    

received honorable all-

state football in the 

Lincoln Journal Star. 

 
 

Kyle was also recognized 

also by Huskerland Prep 

Report as the Class 

D2  "Diamond in the 

Rough".  An award for a 

player who was just short 

of making first team all-

state in their publica2on.              

**See website at 

www.allenschools.org for the ar2cle**     

 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!  

Kyle Smith 

Brogan Jones  

The Compe22ve Speech season has started and two 

students competed at the Wisner Prac2ce Meet on 

January 12th. Ka2e Bathke earned 1st place in                   

Persuasive Speaking and Ashley Kraemer earned 3rd            

in Humorous Prose 

 

 

Compe��ve Speech Schedule 
 

Har2ngton Invite                                          Sat, January 26  

Wayne High/Wayne State Classic             Sat, February 2 

Wakefield Invita2onal                                  Fri, February 8 

Gator Gab-Fest Tourney VI @ Wisner    Sat, February 16 

Wynot Invite                                               Sat, February 23 

Conference Speech Contest @ Walthill     Mon, March 4 

Allen Speech Showcase @ 7pm                  Tues, March 5 

Dist D1-3 Speech Contest @ Bancro@     Wed, March 13 

NSAA State D1 Speech Contest @ UNK       Fri, March 22 



Rastede Scholarship 

Sophomore and junior undergraduate college students who are graduates of Allen  Consolidated School are encouraged to apply for the Alvin G. 

and Anita D. Rastede scholarship available through the Allen School Foundation.  

    In order to apply for this $2000 scholarship, the following questions must be answered and then sent to the Allen School Foundation, P.O. 

Box 190, Allen, NE 68710-0190 by Friday, March 29, 2019.  One scholarship will be given and must be used during the 2019-20 college year for 

undergraduate studies.  The recipient will be notified  by  April 26, 2019, and be required (or a representative) to attend the Allen high school 

graduation on May 11, 2019 to be formally recognized. 

   Questions to be answered are as follows:   

(1) What is your college grade classification and GPA?   

(2) What are your major and/or minor field(s) of study and career goals?   

(3) In what on-campus activities/work and organizations are you involved?   

(4) How will this scholarship be beneficial to you and why are you deserving of it? 
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Library News 

Elementary Book Focus 

 During the month of February, students in grades PK-4 will read and do activities centered around the Pete the Cat book series by James Dean and 

Eric Litwin.   A little bit about Pete:  “Pete the Cat is a groovy, blue cat. No matter where he goes, Pete the Cat always keeps his cool. He loves surfing, play-

ing baseball and guitar, spending time with his friends, and trying new things.”  Children of all ages enjoy reading about the adventures of Pete and his friends 

and how they work together to overcome problems that arise. 

Pizza Hut Book It! 

 The Pizza Hut Book It! program in our school has continued to be successful.  As of January 2019, 11 elementary students 

have met their Book IT! reading goal each month.  Those superstar readers are: 

Aidan Suing  Grace Ankeny  Kaelyn Ankeny  Luke Garrard 

Paxton Peterson  Maxsen Ankeny  Kayden Gustman  Paisllie Erwin 

Carter McNear  Alex Ankeny  Miley Boyle 

 Please continue to encourage your child to read their goal minutes per day.  This program would not be successful without parent encouragement 

and I thank you for that! 

 

Lexile Reading Levels 

 Elementary students recently finished their winter testing and now have an updated Lexile level.  During library time, stu-

dents choose two books to check out.  One book is purely of their choice on any reading and/or interest level.  The other book chosen 

by the student, must be within their Lexile reading level according to their MAP and AIMs web scores from January 2019. (This prac-

tice excludes the preschool and kindergarten students).  The Lexile books checked out by each student are written down each week and 

kept on file in the library for teacher and student reference.   

A Little More About Lexile: 

 Our students receive a Lexile level range based on their performance on the MAP and Aims Web assessments.  The higher the Lexile 

measure, the higher the student’s reading level. The reader’s Lexile Framework works in intervals of five with 5L being the lowest. The highest 

possible measure is 2000L. Anything below 5L is assessed as a BR or Beginning Reader. 

 Lexile levels are scientifically and mathematically assigned based on the difficulty and readability of a book. Once you know your child’s 

Lexile level, you can search for books that match this level to expand your home library and encourage daily reading practice in your own home. 

Use the Lexile database (lexile.com) to search by Lexile level, title, or subject to find books your child will enjoy and be able to read without be-

coming discouraged at his or her reading achievement.   Contact your child’s teacher to obtain his/her most current Lexile level.   

Book Fair 

 The Allen School library will host a book fair February 18th-28th.  It will be open during the school day until 4 pm with extended 

hours the evening of parent-teacher conferences on Thursday February 21st.  Come in and take a peek at the variety of books available for im-

mediate purchase.  The book fair truly is one of the most affordable ways to purchase books for your family!  Books purchased at our school’s 

book fair, help us to earn money towards new books and resource materials for our school’s library as well as for individual classrooms. 
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The following students were selected to represent  Allen at the 

WSC Honor Band competition in January.    

Front Row: Brennan Beach, 

Cole Monteith, Cassidy 

Thomas, Brogan Jones 

 

Back Row: Ty Krommen-

hoek, Summer Jackson, 

Kaitlyn Beach 

 

Absent for photo: Ashley 

Kraemer, Libby Whipple, 

Bethany Kneifl 

 

2018-2019 - 2nd Quarter Honor Roll  

7th Grade - Michael Dickens; 8th Grade - Joe Grone, 

Joey Waldo; 9th Grade - Jordyn Carr, Makaya John-

son, Kaleb Kumm; 10th Grade - Carly Dickens, *Alli 

Jackson, *Ashley Kraemer, Kobe Kumm, Cole Wood-

ward; 11th Grade - Jacob Anderson, Noah Carr, 

*Brogan Jones, Alyssia Strivens, Ally Twohig; 12th 

Grade - *Katie Bathke, Alyssa Boese, Summer Jack-

son, Bethany Kneifl, Haley Stapleton, Cassidy Thomas 

 

2018-2019 - Honor Roll - 1st Semester 

7th Grade - Michael Dickens; 8th Grade - Joe Grone, 

Maddy Roach, Joey Waldo; 9th Grade - Jordyn Carr, 

Cheyenne Keil, Kaleb Kumm; 10th Grade - Alli Jack-

son, Ashley Kraemer, Kobe Kumm, Cole Woodward; 

11th Grade - Jacob Anderson, Noah Carr, *Brogan 

Jones, Alyssia Strivens, Ally Twohig; 12th Grade - 

*Katie Bathke, Alyssa Boese, Summer Jackson, Betha-

ny Kneifl, Haley Stapleton, * Cassidy Thomas 

*Indicates all A's 

Saturday, Feb 9, 2019              

8pm - 11:30pm  

7 - 12th Grade    

$3 Single / $5 couple  

Semi-Formal Dress Encouraged 

Lewis and Clark Conference Principal’s Award 
   

Seniors 
 

*Katie Bathke 

 

 

*Summer Jackson 
 

 
*Cassidy Thomas  

 
 

 

*denotes repeat winners 

 

Juniors  
 

Jacob Anderson 

 

 

             Brogan Jones 

 

 

Alyssia Strivens 

 

            

              Ally Twohig 

 

 
In order to be selected for this award, students 

must have a cumulative GPA of 3.5 or higher, 

and must be involved in a conference activity.   

***********Pops Concert********** 

The music department is presenting a fun filled night of musical              

wonders on Monday, February 25, 2019. 

The evening will consist of a dinner of P-favorites and a show! 

You will be able to eat dinner and watch / listen to a variety of perform-

ers. You will get your meal and go into the gym and find a seat at the 

tables, the musical numbers will start about 7pm and be interspersed 

with your dinning. 

The menu will include: Pasta – (meat sauce, Cheesy sauce & Garlic 

bread) – Pie – Pizza – Popcorn – Pop. We will throw in some lettuce to 

make it healthy! 

You will hear selections from the JH and HS choirs as well as many 

solos and small groups. The Jazz Band and HS Band will also have 

selections for your enjoyment. 

Come and have a good time with the talented music students at Allen 

Consolidated Schools. Mark your calendars today! 

This is a fundraiser event – so your donations for the meal and show 

will be greatly appreciated. 

Back Row:  Alyssia Strivens, Kaitlyn Beach, Diana Rivera, Skyler Rahn, Lauren Gonzales 

Front Row:  Brennan Beach, Landon Monteith, Kaleb Kumm, Gabe Reinert, Brock Floyd  

 

The following students have 

been selected to represent 

Allen at the WSC Honor Choir 

Festival on February 15th.  

 

 

 

The day will begin at 8:30am and culminate in a joint concert with the             

WSC Concert Choir at 4pm in Ramsey Theatre.   

Admission is $5 for adults, and students are free. 
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Are you new to the Allen School District or have 

you had an addition to your family? 

 

The School District Census Report is a requirement from the Depart-

ment of Education that is due every July for children ages 0 - 21 that 

reside in our school district. These numbers are used by the Nebraska  

Department of Education for state aid and for federal funding.  This 

list is also used to invite children who are eligible to be enrolled in 

Pre-School and Kindergarten each spring. 

 

If you are new to our district or know of  anyone who is new to our 

district you are encouraged to contact the school to provide us infor-

mation.  State statute and board policy requires that the school dis-

trict establishes a permanent, continuing census of all children age          

0 - 21, and to maintain this census on yearly basis.  

 

Please contact Stephanie Sullivan at (402) 635-2484                                                  

Or email:  ssullivan1@allenschools.org 

 


